
Towards Healing and Towards Peace 
 
 

These two support services are available free to anyone 

who has experienced abuse within a Church context. 

 

Contact information for each of these services is on the 

posters to your left and right. 

 

These posters are also on display on the notice board in 

the main porch of our Church. 
 


